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New drop off and pick up arrangements for after half term 

Dear Parents/carers, 

In an effort to reduce the standing and congestion outside the school and eliminate 

the need for parents to loop I am changing the drop off and pick up arrangements. 

Children will continue to be dropped off at the existing points, but the timings will 

change and any waiting will take place within the school grounds to ensure 

children/parents are not on the road side. 

Pre school will revert back to original timings 8.50am drop off and 3.30pm collection. 

All other drop offs to take place between 8.45-9.00am. 

Class 1 & 2 pupils to be accompanied by parents around the same route as before.  If 

there is a build up of parents and children, please ensure you keep 2 metres apart at 

all times using the staggered markings on the playground floor. 

Class 3 as previous through the class 3 door, at 8.45am- this can be done before 

parents/ drop off siblings to class 1 and/or 2. 

All pick ups will now be at 3.20-3.30pm. 

Class 1 & 2 pupils to be collected outside classrooms 1 and 2 as per normal- loop 

around and exit. 

In addition to this change, we will place cones along the road edge towards the hall 

car park.  This will be in order to allow parents/carers to travel more safely to and from 

the car park.  This decision has been made in consultation with Cornwall County 

Council who encouraged us to do so and have supplied us with robust traffic cones. 

Thank you for your support in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

with any questions or further ideas to improve the safety of you children. 

Best regards 

 

Stuart Ellis 

Head of School   
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